
Parent Survey Results 2025 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who completed the parent survey last term. 
Your feedback is incredibly valuable—it helps us understand what we’re doing well and 

where we can grow. 

 

  Key Highlights 

• Overall Satisfaction: 
Over 97% of parents strongly agreed or agreed that their child is happy at school. 

• Feeling Safe: 
Nearly 96% strongly agreed or agreed that their child feels safe at school. 

• Academic Progress: 
Close to 97% strongly agreed or agreed that their child is doing well in school. 

• Recommendation: 
Almost 96% strongly agreed or agreed they would recommend the school to 

another parent. 

 

   What You Said 

We were delighted to receive many wonderful comments about our school. Here are 
just a few: 

"The warm, nurturing, joyful learning environment. It has such a lovely community feel." 

"Although a large school, the teachers know the children, they are cared about and feel 
loved." 

"It is inclusive, friendly, caring and welcoming." 

"There is always a warm welcome from the great staff." 

"Forest School and the extra opportunities the kids are given—e.g., school trips, dress-
up days like Elf Day—are great." 

 

      Even Better If… 

We also appreciate the thoughtful suggestions shared. Some areas highlighted for 
improvement include: 



• Clubs: 
A wider selection of clubs—especially in music, art, drama, and STEM—that 

are free to attend and offer more spaces. 
• Outdoor Learning: 

More opportunities for Forest School-style activities and increased time with 
the school animals. 

• Communication: 
More regular and detailed communication between school and home, especially 

around learning progress and home learning support. 

 

   Our Response 

We’re thrilled that so many parents feel positive about their child’s experience at our 
school. We’re committed to: 

• Building on the things you value most, like our caring staff and vibrant 
community spirit. 

• Actively addressing the areas for development, within the constraints of our 
resources and budget. 

Some of the suggestions—while fantastic—may be outside of our current control or 
funding, but we will continue to explore creative ways to enhance every child’s school 

experience. 

 

                     Thank You 

To everyone who took the time to share their thoughts—thank you. 
Your feedback helps shape the future of our school and ensures we continue to grow as 

a supportive, happy, and inspiring environment for all our children. 

 


